Notice that the Assessment Roll is open for Examination and Open Book
Town of Phelps, Vilas County

		Pursuant to s. 70.45, Wis. Stats. the assessment roll for the Year 2017 assessment will be open for examination starting on the 7th day of August 2017 during open office hours. Open Book with the Assessor present (prior to the Board of Review) will be available on the 22nd day of August, 2017 at the Phelps Town Hall, 4495 Town Hall Road, Phelps, Wisconsin, from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
		Instructional material will be provided at the open book to persons who wish to object to valuations under s. 70.47, Wis. Stats.
		Board of Review follows Open Book on August 22nd, 2017 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.
	Notice is hereby given this 25th day of July, 2017 by:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
									      ______________________________
									/s/Marjorie Hiller, Clerk/Treasurer
									      Town of Phelps
